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Galloway Township, NJ- Each year, after an entire semester of preparation, dance majors at 
The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey, put on the show of their college career.  This 
year, the dance program will present “ChoreoProject 32,” an exciting evening of student 
choreographed works. 
 
“The audience will see flashy movement, balance, poised elegance, simple solos and 
complicated group works.  The performance, which takes place in an intimate theatre, has a 
little bit of something for everyone,” explained Rain Ross, assistant professor of dance.   
 
Performances will take place Thursday, December 2 through Saturday, December 4 at 7:30 
p.m. and Sunday, December 5 at 3:00 p.m. in the College’s Experimental Theatre, located on 
the main Galloway Township campus.       
 
The concert, which is the 32nd in a series, will showcase the work of emerging choreographers 
and promises a range of styles that will entice the audience.  Ross said, “From introspective 
solos, to fusions of hip-hop and modern dance, the students have worked over the course of the 
semester to hone and refine their skills as choreographers and performers.”     
 
For tickets, contact the Stockton Performing Arts Center at 609-652-9000 or 
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/pac/stocktonarts.html.  Tickets are $8 for general admission and $6 
for students and seniors. 
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